
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

Thursday 17 October 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We will be carrying out a craft lesson after half term where we will be using fabric, 
ribbon, coloured thread and wool. If you have any of these items at home that you 
can spare, please send them in to Year 2 by Tuesday 29 October. We would be very 
grateful! 
 
Also, Year 2 have earned a Marble Treat for all their hard work and good behaviour. 
The children have opted for a Halloween dressing up and activity afternoon on 
Thursday 31 October. They are welcome to bring in a costume to change into after 
lunch. We will be playing games related to Halloween and watching a DVD. 
 
There will be no half term homework to complete, only to continue with reading, 
Common Exception Word Spelling and times tables. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs McPherson 
Year 2 Teacher 
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